Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Dentistry
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Board of Dentistry has received the petition for declaratory statement from Ira R. Titunik, D.D.S., DABFO.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of whether or not licensure is required as a Florida Dentist, as it applies to the petitioner.
The petition was filed on October 16, 2023. Petitioner is a licensed dentist in New York and is questioning whether he must be licensed as a Florida Dentist to practice Forensic Odontology in Florida. Petitioner has no desire or intention to practice with live patients in Florida. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after the publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Allison Dudley, Executive Director, Board of Dentistry/MQA, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C04, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258; Allison.Dudley@flhealth.gov
